

Wednesday 29 July 2020

MISS HARDING ABSENT THIS WEEK

Dear Middle Classroom Parents and Whānau

You may have heard stories at home about why Miss Harding is away from our classroom. Sadly, her Grandfather passed away early on Tuesday morning so she is in Dunedin with her family. She will return to school on Monday 3 August (next week).

I was teaching in there yesterday. Mrs Rachel Lietze is teaching today and tomorrow and I will be back in there on Friday.

If you have any questions or concerns then please contact me.

Thank you.

Colin McHutchon Tumuaki/Principal Heriot School